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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Alan Danskin, BL representative 
 
Subject: Instruction for choosing the preferred title for 

choreographic works (RDA 6.2.2.4)  
 
 
BL thanks CCC for its proposal.  We do not support the proposal.  We are concerned that 
this introduces an exception to the general principle of using the original language of the 
work.  We note that this was also the view expressed by a number of EURIG members. 

In the longer term, the work will be identified by an opaque identifier and agencies will 
be able to specify the label they want to display. 

While this proposal would encode an LCPS in the instructions we feel that this kind of 
transitional issue is best addressed by an application profile rather than an exception.   


